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First name: Olivia

Last name: Jacobs

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi Wendy,

 

I am emailing because of the Newark Project. It isn't appropriate for a Categorical Exclusion and the Forest

Service needs to do an Environmental Assessment. 

 

If you say yes to this, you threaten the safety of the entire Black Hills, our Water and the future generations. 

 

Not only that, but it's upstream from Custer that relies on you protecting their clean water, tourism, and our

economy. 

 

By simply not allowing it, we are preventing this company from growing their project and further destroying our

home all for their financial gain.

 

 

 

Thanks,

 

Olivia


